
■HARC-PRO. Racing Team principal ： Shigeki Honda
I am very happy to participate in the 2024 season. The entry name will be changed to “SDG Team HARC-PRO.”.
In JRR, I would like Teppei to aim for victory with better results than in 2023, and if possible, his goal is to be in the
top 3 in the rankings. I hope Yuki that he will aim his first winning and get the championship.  Kanta is a new
member, but he was a player who worked hard in Asian race when he was young. This will be his first time
participating in the ST600, but I hope he will aim for a high ranking and not getting injured in his first year.
Regarding ARRC, Chihiro Ishii was running in the AP250 in 2023, but 18-year-old Filipino rider Jacob will be
participating in the race for the first time in place of Ishii. Yuki will be competing in the ASB1000 class with a double
entry, aiming for the championship. Thank you all for your support.

【Announce of Participation to 2024 the races】
December 14, 2023 

SDG Showa Denki Group（SDG） and HARC-PRO.(HARC) announced their competition in the races 2024.

Next year will continue to be a challenging year for us as we will continue to participate in the FIM Asia Road Racing 
Championship (ARRC), in the MFJ All Japan Road Race Championship(JRR), and the Suzuka 8 Hours of FIM 
Endurance world championship .
The name of the team other than the JSB1000 class of the All Japan Road Race Championship will be changed from 
"SDG Motor Sports RT HARC-PRO." to "SDG Team HARC-PRO." We will appeal that we have become one team.

In ARRC, Yuki Kunii will compete in the ASB1000 class and Filipino rider Jakob Sablaya in the AP250 class.The 
name of the team will be changed from "SDG MS HARC-PRO Honda Ph." to "SDG Team HARC-PRO Honda Ph." 

In JRR, we will aim to become the champion along with Teppei Nagoe in the JSB1000 class and Yuki Kunii in the 
ST1000 class. Also, Kanta Hamada will be participating in ST600 class.
Regarding the Suzuka 8 Hours, we will make an announcement as soon as the detail is confirmed.

【 Comment 】

： sdgrider ：SDGShowa Denki Group ：SDG Motor SportsOfficial

Teppei Nagoe Yuki Kunii Kanta Hamada Jakob Sablaya

I am very happy to 

continue the member in 

SDG Honda Racing.

This season marks the 

10th year since I became 

a member of HARC-PRO.

This will be my 4years 

competing in the 

JSB1000 class, and it will 

be a competitive year.

I will work with my team 

to do our best work with 

the aim of winning our 

first championship.

I am very happy to 

participate in JRR and 

ARRC in 2024.

I am very grateful to the 

team and sponsors.

2023 season is no good 

for me but I want to 

compete in perfect 

condition. And I want to 

win the double 

championship in the 

ST1000class and the 

ASB1000class 2024 !!

I am very happy to 

participate in the All 

Japan Road Race 

Championship ST600 

class with SDG Team 

HARC-PRO. in the 2024 

season. 

I am excited about my 

new team, track and bike. 

I will do my best to 

translate this feeling into 

results.

To bring pride to my 

nation and to promote 

Honda as well equipped 

with my skills and agility 

and I’m so happy and 

excited to race next year 

in AP250 category with 

SDG Team HARC-PRO 

Honda Ph.
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